968 Wesley Drive Troy, MI 48098-1811

6 July, 2022

Mr. Mark Miller, City Manager City of Troy 500 W. Big Beaver Road Troy, MI 48084

Dear Mr. Miller,

I am writing to commend one of your city employees: Paul Evans. As a long-time Troy resident, I have had occasion to contact Mr. Evans several times over the years. He is invariably professional, friendly and kind. I'm sure that he must get complaints all day long, but it never seems to affect his behavior with concerned residents and for that, he is to be commended!

In this day and age, it seems that many people only want to point out what is wrong with everything and everybody. When someone does a good job, that deserves to be pointed out as well. I hope that you know what a great city representative you have in Mr. Evans and hope that he remains in his job for many years to come!!

Sincerely,

Kathy Gualtieri

Kathy Gualtiere